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21st January 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year 5, 
 
The family assembly for Year 5, which was postponed last term, has now been re-scheduled 
to Friday 18th March 2022. We will be making a decision nearer the time as to whether we 
are able to invite parent/carers into school. 
 
If this is not possible then Mr Oliver and Year 5 will perform the assembly to the children in 
school and then will put together a powerpoint presentation of all the best bits! For now, 
pop the date into your diary and let's hope over the next few weeks everything calms down 
a little bit and we can have you into school to share in the assembly as well. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Hindle  
Head of School/SENCo  
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